Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR

From: Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 9:04 AM

To: Jeff Tracy

Cc: Denice Nelson; Emma MacAlister; Mary Ensch

Subject: RE: Materials Management Plan Extension Request - Tyco Fire Products GETS - BRRTS No. 02-38-580694
Attachments: RE: Tyco GETS Material Management Plan - Request for Extension - WDNR BRRTS Number 02-38-580694

Jeff - Thank you for notifying the DNR that management of contaminated materials associated with construction of the
groundwater extraction and treatment system (GETS) for BRRTS #02-38-580694 will extend beyond July 31, 2022.

The DNR approves this second request to continue managing the contaminated soil through September 30, 2022 in accordance
with the Materials Management Plan (MMP) and the requirements specified in the DNR’s October 6, 2021 Approval
Letter. (The DNR’s approval of the first request for an extension is attached).

The DNR also agrees with the plan to wait until the GETS is fully operational to treat the contaminated water generated during
construction of the GETS, and understands that this means that the water management specified in the MMP may extent
through December 31, 2022.

Alyssa Sellwood
Phone: 608-622-8606
Alyssa.Sellwood@wisconsin.gov

From: Jeff Tracy <JTracy@Geosyntec.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 2:38 PM

To: Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR <alyssa.sellwood@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Denice Nelson <denice.karen.nelson@jci.com>; Emma MacAlister <EMacAlister@Geosyntec.com>; Mary Ensch
<MEnsch@Geosyntec.com>

Subject: Materials Management Plan Extension Request - Tyco Fire Products GETS - BRRTS No. 02-38-580694

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Alyssa,

On January 20, 2022, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources approved the “Groundwater Extraction and Treatment
System — Interim Remedial Action Materials Management Plan, WI DNR BRRTS Activity #: 02-38-580694” (MMP) request for
extension through July 31, 2022. Water generated during system construction and well development is currently stored in frac
tanks at the Fire Technology Center property. Any additional water generated during system testing will also be stored in frac
tanks on the Fire Technology property until it can be treated through the GETS system. Due to further delays with supply chain,
COVID-19 constraints, and GETS construction startup testing, water management will continue beyond July 31, 2022; therefore,
we are requesting an extension through December 31, 2022, for water management.

Soil that is not being managed on site is currently being transported off-site for disposal. We expect soil removal to be
complete by September 30, 2022; therefore, we are requesting an extension through September 30, 2022 for soil
management.

Please confirm the WDNR approves the extension request.

Thank you and let me know if you have any questions or wish to discuss.



Jeff

Jeff Tracy, PG (WI)
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